Kimberly Tyson

o o B e o e s s
From: Thomas Boyce
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 8:22 AM
To: Kimberly Tyson
Subject: Hobby Farms
Kim,

I have reviewed the latest map showing the changes of the stormwater basin. There appears to be no conflict with
proposed septic system areas.

Thomas J. Boyce LSS, REHS
Chatham County Environmental Health



